You Can Help:

CALL 
Tell your elected representatives you support public non-profit health care. Leave a message if it is after hours. 
Ric Bresee, MPP – 1-855-229-6676 
Shelby Kramp-Neuman, MP - 613-354-6886
KEEP IN TOUCH
Sign up to the Kingston Health Coalition newsletter and receive updates on our fight to keep public health care. Send us an email:
kingstonhealthcoaltion@mail.com
JOIN THE RALLY
If possible, on May 30 come to Toronto and rally in front of Queen’s Park to support public non-profit health care. Send us an email to reserve a seat on a bus. 
PUT UP A SIGN
Email us to reserve a lawn sign – coming in June.
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